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24 September 2012 

 

Financial Policy Committee statement from its policy meeting, 14 September 2012 

 

The Financial Policy Committee met on 14 September. The Committee judged that the risks to financial 

stability had not altered sufficiently since its previous meeting to warrant a change to its current set of policy 

recommendations, as set out in its June 2012 Financial Stability Report. 

 

Further details of the Committee’s discussions will be published in the Record of the Committee’s meeting on 

27 September 2012. 

 

Note to Editors 

 

Information on the FPC’s existing policy recommendations can be found in the June 2012 Financial Stability 

Report available at http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/publications/Documents/fsr/2012/fsrfull1206.pdf  
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